Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Gourley, Christina L (DFW) <Christina.Gourley@dfw.wa.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, April 28, 2015 8:16 AM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: Yakima River, Hwy 10 Launch

Hi Lindsey,

I’'m heading into a meeting at the moment, but | wanted to touch base with you about the hearing date (still May 217?)
and time for this project. Also, if you require any additional information, please let me know. If you are available today, |
would like to chat with you for a few minutes. Could you give me a call when it is convenient for you after about 10 this
morning? That would be great.

Thank you,

Chwis Gowrley

Biologist

Capital and Asset Management Program
Washington Department of Fish & Wildlife
(360) 902-8392



